
MEMORANDUM 
   

 

 TO:  City Council 

 FROM: Bob Gerold, Public Works Director 

 SUBJECT: Mower Purchase 

 DATE: April 8, 2021            

 

The Park and Recreation 2021 CIP budget includes $25,000 for the purchase 

of a lawn mower. Staff is proposing that the city purchase 1 Toro Master 

7500 D Series mower. This mower is on the State Bid, and we are looking to 
purchase this from MTI. The Quote follows. 

 
 

A motion to approve the purchase is recommended.  
 

 


